
KS1 Medium Term Plan Autumn Term 1 2023 – Fire! Fire! 
 

     
 

 

English 
We will start the term looking at the book Naughty Bus, a 
fantastic picture book that follows the journey of a badly 
behaved London bus. We will then enhance our History 

knowledge by reading The Great Fire of London as a class. The 
children will finish the term by reading A walk in London. Within 

these texts they will explore writing for many purposes 
including: posters, captions, diary entries and story maps. 

 

 

Phonics 
Children will learn to read and write words 

containing the phase 5 graphemes. 
 Children will have access to the school library 

each week and will bring home both a new 
‘reading for pleasure’ and a Little Wandle 

decodable book on a Friday.  

Science 
We will be looking at Everyday Materials. Saplings will be 

investigating a range of different materials and discovering 

their properties. Alongside this they will be looking at using 

the same material for different purposes as well as why 

sometimes the same object is made from different 

materials. 

Maths 
EYFS KS1 children will be begin the year practicing their Place 
Value skills. Y1 children will focus on numbers to 10 to really 
solidify their knowledge, whilst Y2 children will extend their 

learning to numbers up to 100. Both year groups will practice 
counting backwards and forwards, representing numbers in 

different ways, subitizing and writing numbers in numerals and 
words. We will also be using our rekenreks during Mastering 

Number sessions.  

 

Geography/History 
We will be learning about the Great Fire 
of London. The children will learn about 

how the fire started, how quickly it 
spread and why it took so long to put 
out. We will also learn about how the 
fire service has changed and improved 

over time. The children’s History 
learning will be complemented during 

English lessons this term. 

ART/DT 
This term we will be designing and 

constructing our own moving windmills. 
 

PE 
Saplings will be taking part in whole class 
(Nursery, Reception and KS1 children) PE 

sessions on a Thursday and Friday afternoon. 
This term we will be focusing on introducing 

PE to our youngest children.  

RE 
Our focus question in RE this term will be: 

Why is the word ‘God’ so important to 
Christians? 

We will explore …… 
 

PHSE 
This term we will be focusing on Families 

and Friendships in PHSE sessions. 
 


